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NATIONAL SECURITY AGENCY

CENTRAL SECURITY SERVICE
FORT GEORGE G. MEADE, MARYLAND 20755-6000

FOIA Case: 75094A
14 November 2013

Mr. John Greenewald

Dear Mr. Greenewald:

This is responds to your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request
submitted via the Internet on 28 September 2013, which was received by this
office on 30 September 2013, for “a copy of any emails between April and June
2013 in the NSA press office regarding or discussing the public opening and
announcement of the NSA's Utah Data Center, scheduled for May 30, 2013.”
Your request has been assigned Case Number 75094. For purposes of this
request and based on the information you provided in your letter, you are
considered an “all other” requester. As such, you are allowed 2 hours of search
and the duplication of 100 pages at no cost. Since there are no processing fees
for this request, we are not addressing your request for a fee waiver.

We have completed our search for records responsive to your request.
The responsive documents have been reviewed by this Agency as required by
the FOIA and are enclosed. Certain information, however, has been deleted
from the enclosures.

Information which would reveal NSA/CSS functions and activities and
names of NSA/CSS employees have been deleted from the enclosures. These
deletions are exempt from disclosure pursuant to the third exemption of the
FOIA which provides for the withholding of information specifically protected
from disclosure by statute. The specific statute applicable in this case is
Section 6, Public Law 86-36 (50 U.S. Code 3605, formerly 50 U.S. Code 402
note).

In addition, some of the information has been deleted from the
enclosures pursuant to the fifth exemption of the FOIA. This exemption
applies to inter-agency or intra-agency memoranda or letters which would not
be available by law to a party in litigation with the agency, protecting






























































